
           CLASS III- ORIENTATION PROGRAMME REPORT 

 

“Parents and teachers together are the architects of a child’s dream.” 

An effective communication between the teachers and parents plays a 

pivotal role in the holistic development of the child. An Orientation 

Programme was conducted on Saturday, 1st March, 2025 in Sector 47 

building to welcome the parents of class III to the new academic session 

2025-26. This event aimed to foster collaboration between teachers and 

parents, ensuring a supportive environment for the students. 

During the programme, parents interacted with their child's new class 

teacher, who shared insights into teaching methodologies and assessment 

patterns. The parents were familiarized with the rules and regulations of the 

Junior School. The objective of this programme was to ensure a smooth 

transition of the students from the Primary School to the Junior School. 

The programme was successful to develop a strong partnership between 

parents and teachers, enabling them to work together towards the student’s 

growth and development. The event proved to be an interactive and 

insightful one as both parents and teachers looked forward to an enriching 

new session. 

               

               


